Marsh, Michael

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Sirs

Graham Hamilton [ RS

28 February 2014 16:29
localplan
Proposed local development plan - site AGALA 027 - extension fo Birks Avenue.

We write to extend our appreciation in that our 4.4 ha site has been included in the proposed local development
plan with an allocation for 20 houses.

We look forward to warking up our plans in due course,

*

Should you require anything further from us then please contact Graham Hamilton on*(07764) 681330.

Yours faithfully,

Hamilton
The Birks.
Meigle Hill.
Galashiels.
TD1 1TG






